September 2012

Dear Praying Frien

We greet yo&

There have been several new churches added to our schedule of meetings, so we are praying that the Lord will
allow us to be a blessing in each place. ‘We have also been working in a supporting church for about a month
now. The ::.nz' ‘was away for one week, and | was able to fill his pulpit during the absence. That was a
blessing. We really’apprem this ¢

Please keep praying for us concerning the upcoming trip to Nukoro, Micronesia. We will be planting a church
with Pastor Ray Ezekias. Pastor Ray is from the island of Nukoro. He feels that God is calling him to plant a
church there. We met Pastor Ray while we were on Pohnpei, and the Lord knit our hearts together for this work.
We are very excited about it, and plan to be with Pastor Ray for about two years. There are a lot of details to
work out. We will have to raise additional support for this trip.

We have also be
things worked o
We will see h%w‘?-_ (3¢

do ""e@o tﬁm mp to the Dominican Republic. The missionary there is trying to get
: j'ng, and Would like our help with it. We are all praying about this trip.

We are so grateﬁlf*fbr What God ts doing thrdugh our ministry. The Lord is leading and guiding us to be more
involved with new ¢ zch plants, as well as helpmg with the buildings. This will be a change from what we
have been doing, but w kncw thaf God will eﬁable us to do it.

Please pray for these requests when you think of us.

1. Salvation for Anna, Amy, James, Mike, J.L., and Marie
2. The possible trip to the Dominican Republic

3. Support for the trip to Nukoro, Micronesia

4. Health and safety

Thank you for your prayers,
Jack and Melinda



